
 

 
 

HEALTH BENEFITS E-NEWS EXTRA 

Department of Human Resource 
Management                                                                     
Office of Health Benefits 

  
May 29, 2020 
 
Good News! Final Health Plan Premiums Reflect No Increase Over Previous Year 
 
The Department of Human Resource Management is pleased to announce the final health 
care premiums for the 2020-2021 plan year. The Commonwealth of Virginia state 
employee plan rates will remain the same as the current year. There will be no increases 
in rates.  Please communicate the final rates to your employees which become effective on 
7/1/2020. This information is being updated on the DHRM website. 
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Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the Office of Health 
Benefits mailbox at ohb@dhrm.virginia.gov  

http://www.dhrm.virginia.gov/docs/default-source/benefitsdocuments/ohb/final-employee-premiums-2020.pdf?Status=Temp&sfvrsn=cef2aef4_4
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